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In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Zayaan (Beech class) - for trying hard in English, improving his focus when writing.  

Olivia (Hazel class) - for writing brilliant descriptive sentences about the story main character.  

Motiejus (Maple class) - for always contributing in class discussions and being confident to share 
his view. 

Nidish (Cherry class) - for showing excellent understanding in Maths and supporting his peers. 

Lilly (Willow class) - for trying really hard to write a sentence independently. 

Aarna (Oak class) - for showing great confidence by choosing to eat in the hall at lunchtimes. 

SUMMER TERM 1 WEEK 1 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Summer 1 Week 2): 
Monday 22nd   - Rock Steady Club 

    - Year 2 Writing Club  

Tuesday 23rd  - Year 2 P.E 

Wednesday 24th  - Play & Perform club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Thursday 25th  - Year 1 P.E. 

Friday 26th   - Year 1 Family Reading 8.50 - 9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values tokens 
total this week:    

117 
 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that 

parents/carers are as  informed as possible about online safety.  

What parents need to know about: Clickbait 

While scrolling online, you’ll almost inevitably have come across posts or links with 

headlines like “You Won’t Believe These 10 Crazy Facts about …”. Such lurid 

language – and the often-dubious nature of the content it promotes – has become 

something of a running joke on the internet. Yet while these articles are often 

laughed at by communities online, they can have an insidious side. 

Clickbait, as it’s known, can frequently function as part of a trap: intended to draw users in for the sake of 

advertising revenue or, in worse cases, masking an attempting to collect their personal information. This 

week’s guide explores the various risks of clickbait and offers some top tips for evading the pitfalls of this 

controversial marketing technique. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://

www.facebook.com/TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

LETTERS / EMAILS 

HOME THIS WEEK: 

Newsletter 5 

Play and Perform Club 

email (Years 1 and 2 

only) 
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